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MARCH EVENTS 
2nd  - Site Council Meeting – 2:10 PM 
3rd  -  PTO Mtg. – 2:10 PM 
4th  -  Eye Screening – Grades K-2-4 
5th  -  Eye Screening – K 
6th  -  Clerical Day – NO SCHOOL 
11th -  Mrs. Brucher’s Class Field Trip 
12th -  2 hour Late Start 
16th -  Read-A-Thon Assembly 
17th -  Parent/Teacher Evening Conferences 
18th -  Parent/Teacher Conferences 
19th -  NO SCHOOL 
22nd - 26th SPRING BREAK 
29th - CLASSES RESUME 
 
PENNY DRIVE 
CONGRATULATIONS, Kindergarten grade for 
bringing in the most pennies. This accomplishment  
earned them an ice cream party.  To the rest of the 
classes we thank all of you for bringing in a total of 
$1001.79. The Red Cross came out on Friday, 
February 12th to receive a check  from the students 
of Jerome Prairie to help the people of Haiti.  
WAY TO GO KIDS!!!!!! 
 
TIME TO TURN THE CLOCKS 
Daylight Savings Time begins March 14th.  Don’t 
forget to turn your clocks ahead one hour. 
 
 
 
 

 
READ-A-THON 
The Read-A-Thon Assembly will be on Tuesday, 
March 16th, at 1:00 PM in the gym.  This is the 
seventh year that the P.T.O. has sponsored the 
Read-A-Thon Fund Raiser.  The money raised will 
go towards the Accelerated Reader program, school 
field trips, assemblies, technology, as well as other 
P.T.O. projects. 
 
This is a good time for families to read together, as 
it will benefit the kids.  Thank you for your support 
and encouragement in this activity. 
 
 
REMINDERS 

 If you have a change of address or phone 
number, please make sure that we have it 
here in the office.  This may seem like a 
small detail, but it’s not when we have an 
emergency. 

 If your child intends on going home with a 
friend, or there are other changes from the 
established transportation, we need a note 
form both you and the parent of the other 
child. (No phone calls please). 

 If you are planning to have someone who is 
not on the enrollment form pickup your 
child, we need to know in the office.  That 
person will need to stop at the office, 
identify themselves and show a picture ID. 

 There are a lot of “Lost” items needing to be 
claimed.  Please check out our “lost” and 
“found” box by the office. 

 
 
 


